
Beginning October 1, 2021, 
Philadelphia retail establishments 
are prohibited by City law from 
providing single-use plastic bags 
and paper bags that do not meet 
specific requirements to 
customers for carryout or delivery.  
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Report a Non-Compliant Business
Contact Philly311 to report a business that is not in 
compliance by calling 3-1-1 or visiting phila.gov/311. 

Learn more at phila.gov/plastic-bag-ban

PAPER BAGS MADE 
FROM AT LEAST 40% 

POST-CONSUMER 
RECYCLED CONTENT 

REUSABLE BAGS SINGLE-USE PLASTIC 
BAGS 

2
PLEASE KEEP THIS BAG, AND ALL PLASTICS BAGS, AWAY FROM CHILDREN.

Thank You
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